
I. Ristorical Review

Even in the deptbs of World War II, some nations and people were already considering how to
build a durable peace and a stronger international organization after the War. There was
widespread agreement that the international civil service, introduced with the League of Nations,
needed to be retained and strengthened. Lamenting that states bad always sounded the alarm too
late, in 1943 Lord Viscount Cranborne of Great Britain proposed that this vital job be given to
the "cbief permanent officiai" of the new organization.

[Hie] should be empowered to bring before members on bis own initiative, any
potentially dangerous development at an early stage before an aggressor bas time
to gird bimself for war ... If the Earl, Lord Perth [Sir Eric Drummond, tbe
League's first Secretary-General], had enjoyed this power as Secretary-General
of the League, tbe bistory of tbe League migbt have been a very different one.'


